
From: Greg Sweetnam <gsweetnam@jamesdick.com>  
Sent: March 4, 2021 5:26 PM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Innis, Jennifer <jennifer.innis@caledon.ca>; Thompson, Allan <allan.thompson@caledon.ca>; 
Deboer, Nick <nick.deboer@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Support for Highway 413 EA Continuation Resolution 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Hello Peel Councillors and Regional Clerk, 
As you consider the resolution to support the construction of Highway 413 I would urge you to support 
the continuing 413 EA process. I sat on the CAG for the original GTA West Parkway EA and it is inevitable 
that this road will be required. 
This highway is important for many reasons. 

• The process will hold the corridor open to allow for a future road as Peel grows to accommodate
hundreds of thousands of new residents.

• Existing road infrastructure is already at capacity BEFORE we add another 4 million people to the
GTA, many to Peel Region in the vicinity of this new corridor.

• Gridlock is currently costing the economy billions. New infrastructure can take pressure off
existing highways and relieve congestion.

• As operators of a large trucking firm, we know Highway 413 will allow trucks to bypass the
congested areas of the GTA, areas we have no choice but to traverse today, exacerbating 
existing congestion.

• As we transition to electric cars and trucks we need to use the most efficient routes to keep
these clean modes of transport viable.

• Highway 413 will save fuel and reduce greenhouse gas emissions.
• Highway 413 will save time and make the GTA economy more efficient, an important offset

given the high property values which are a big negative to business locating here.
• I am reminded of the Allan Expressway, a road that was left “too late” in the development

process. Hold this corridor open now, if not for this generation then for the next.
• The Parkway Belt legislation held the Highway 407 corridor open for 20 years before the 407

was built. This road is really being built for future generations who will thank you for your
foresight.

For these reasons I urge you to think ahead for the future and support the continued EA process for 
Highway 413. 
Sincerely, 
Greg Sweetnam, B.Sc. 
Executive Vice President 
James Dick Construction Limited 
Office (905) 857-3500 
Cell     (416) 997-5304 
Fax     (905) 857-9085 
gsweetnam@jamesdick.com 
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